
From: Grace Mattern [mailto:graceonboard@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:46 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Opposition 
 
Grace Mattern 
32 West Street 
Northwood, NH 03261 
 
December 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I strongly oppose the Northern Pass project. NH's energy future relies on local efforts to build 
sustainable energy sources in order to be successful. The will of the people is against this project. Please 
listen to the people. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Grace Mattern 
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